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WEST BERGHOLT PARISH COUNCIL 

 

ANNUAL VILLAGE MEETING 

 
All village residents are invited to attend the Annual Village meeting in 

the Orpen Hall on:- 

 

Wednesday 23rd March 2016  

At 7.30pm 

 
You will have the opportunity to have your say – make your point and ask 

questions. 

There will be a talk from the Parish Safety Volunteers and Heathlands 

School Council will also be in attendance 

Refreshments will be available. 

 

There will also be a presentation to Dr Milne. 

 
As has been reported in the Village Bulletin Dr Milne is retiring at the end of 

March. He has served the residents of the village for over 20 years and his care has 

been much valued and he is respected by many. 

If residents wish to contribute with a donation towards a small gift, collection boxes 

will be available in the Pharmacy and the Co-op. Alternatively contributions can be 

left with the Parish Clerk at 80 Chapel Road or Harry Stone at Vindens Chapel 

Lane. 

 
For further information contact the Parish Clerk tel:240772 or email westbergholtpc@googlemail.com 

tel:240772

